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We are pleased to share important information on behalf of the agency regarding the exclusive 

arrangements that Royal Air Maroc has put in place for the upcoming annual meetings of the World Bank 

Group and the International Monetary Fund, scheduled to be held in Marrakech from Octobre 9 to 15. 

 

Here are the key highlights: 

 

Optimized Air Connections: Royal Air Maroc has planned for optimized air connections from major cities 

worldwide to Marrakech. Specifically, the Washington-Casablanca route will see an increase of 113% in the 

outgoing phase (2,332 seats) and 96% in the return phase (2,360 seats) compared to 2022. Three outbound 

flights will be operated as direct services from Washington Dulles International Airport (IAD) to Marrakech 

on October 4th, 6th, and 8th. This route will be operated with Boeing 787-9 Dreamliner aircraft. The 

Casablanca-Marrakech route will see an increase of 78% in the outgoing phase (7,506 seats) and 31% in the 

return phase (6,549 seats) compared to 2019. This route will be operated by medium-haul aircraft. 

 

Other relevant direct routes to Marrakech will also be strengthened. Based on the numbers from the Bali 

edition of the annual meeting, Royal Air Maroc expects to cover 55% of the attendee flux. 

 

Tariff Arrangements: For World Bank and IMF employees, corporate contracts have already been signed 

with their respective travel management companies, Amex GBT and BCD Travel, ensuring a streamlined 

booking and travel process. For other event participants, an exclusive promotional code will be provided, 

offering a 10% discount in business class and a 7% discount in economy class on flights from the Royal Air 

Maroc network to Casablanca and Marrakech. This offer will be valid from September 25 to October 30, 

2023. 
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Communication Plan: A dedicated communication plan will be implemented, utilizing Royal Air Maroc's 

communication platforms as well as those of the Ministry of Finance. 

Personalized Welcome: Upon arrival at Marrakech airport, dedicated teams will provide a personalized 

welcome to the delegations. Dedicated check-in counters will be available to facilitate procedures and 

ensure a smooth passage. 

These arrangements have been carefully designed to ensure a smooth and convenient travel experience for 

all attendees. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

us. 

Similar arrangements are being currently discussed and negotiated with other carriers (Air France, Turkish 

Airlines), we will update you as soon as we know more. 

We eagerly anticipate the successful organization of this year's annual meetings in Marrakech. 

Sincerely, 

 


